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Supply Chain Raw Material shortage affecting CSA 
certification on VT Models; 1010, 1210, & 1220 

October 15, 2021,   Bulletin #10 
 The update on the material shortage that directly affected the timely shipment of our variable 

transformer models 1010, 1210, and 1220 required approval of an alternate source.  This new 
source will start arriving for use in late November with delivery starting after December 1, 2021.  
This is an isolated issue, and these are the only model numbers affected. We are fully committed 
to being your long-term supplier for all your autotransformer needs. 
 
Our variable products remain designed to the CSA 22.2 standards. The electrical and mechanical 
design and function have not changed.  The new polymeric material for the unit base has not 
been evaluated within our design to the CSA standards 22.2.  
 
As part of the decision to supply units quickly, the initial product cannot be marked and listed 
CSA until paperwork is approved by CSA.  New part numbers will utilize a suffix “N” for the  
NON-CSA product that will be available in December for shipment. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding the production delay of the 1010, 1210, and 1220 models 
please do not hesitate to contact Staco at Orders@stacoenergy.com or me on 937-253-1191 x 
128 or at heiligenbergp@stacoenergy.com.       

Sincerely, 

Paul Heiligenberg, 

Business Development Manager 

CURRENT  NEW  CURRENT  NEW 
CSA   P/N  NON-CSA P/N  CSA   P/N  NON-CSA P/N 

1010B  1010B-N  1210B  1210B-N 
3PN1010B  3PN1010B-N  3PN1210B  3PN1210B-N 

L1010B  L1010B-N  1210B-2  1210B-2-N 
1010B-2  1010B-2-N  1210B-3  1210B-3-N 
1010B-3  1010B-3-N  1220B  1220B-N 
1020B  1020B-N  3PN1220B  3PN1220B-N 
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